
From: dlisagladstone@gmail.com 
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 2:15 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: T-6 

Having reviewed the proposal for the Pembina Propane Terminal I am vehemently against amending 
the environmental zone to allow this terminal. The level of risks and impact to the communities and 
the environment is unacceptable on all counts, Further more to vote without a the completion of 
studies and reports on the transportation of the the propane is just simply irresponsible.  

NO to Pembina  

Debra Gladstone 

3519 NE 15th Ave #197 Portland 97212 


